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Senator Ken LaValle (far left) was pleased to deliver $50,000 in state funding to John T. Mather Memorial
Hospital President, Ken Roberts, (2  from right) for the purchase of a new cystoscope digital urologynd

imaging system.  The cystoscopy is being used to determine the cause of numerous symptoms and
problems associated with the urinary tract.  The system has improved care for urology patients, as well as
patients with a wide range of other diagnoses.
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